
J ICA Group T raining Course on Hydrographic S urvey for 2004 Closed
 

  Ten trainees (see page 10 of EAHC Newsletter No.45) who had received "JICA Group Training Course on 
Hydrographic Survey 2 (Internationally Accredited Category B Course) for 2004" at the Hydrographic and 
Oceanographic Department of Japan (JHOD) in Tokyo finished all the training schedules for about seven 
months,  and  closed  the  course.  The  closing  ceremony  of  the  course  took  place  at  the  JICA's  Tokyo 
International Center (TIC) on December 10, 2004, attended Dr. Kunio Yashima, Director General of JHOD, 
Mr. Nobuaki Miyata, Social Development Team Director of TIC, and Dr. Yoshio Kubo, Counselor of Japan 
Hydrographic Association, as well as lecturers, instructors, and related officers of JHOD and JICA. 

Each  trainee  from  Bangladesh,  China,  Egypt,  Indonesia,  Kenya,  Malaysia,  Mauritius,  Pakistan, 
Philippines and Sri Lanka was awarded with the certificate from Dr. Yashima. 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
 

  Finally, Mr. Muhammad Ali of Pakistan on behalf of trainees stated words of thanks to all related persons 
of the course. 
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  
  

Closing address by Nobuaki Miyata of TIC Mr. Joseph Kipkosgei Rotich, Kenya, receiving the certificate

from Dr. Kunio Yashima, Director General of JHOD 
  

Words of thanks by Mr. Muhammad Ali of Pakistan Group photo after closing ceremony 


